
As the impact of COVID-19 increases, we are aware that many services could need additional support and assistance over the coming months.  At the same time, we are aware that increasing numbers of independent services are keen to help out in their community.
As a result  of COVID-19, some providers may need to close their services due to low numbers attending or staff casualties, and H&F are asking for your help by pulling together to utilise the skills, expertise and services of available staff and premises at this time.
We are looking to help Family Support – (early help) during this time by back-filling on their team, and we are asking whether your organisation or individual members of staff – youth workers etc. would be in a position to offer their services.  This request extends to all staff, volunteers and the use of your premises including the kitchen and storage space etc.

For youth workers etc. that are willing to take part in supporting early help, any necessary training will be provided by the Family Support team. 
Attached in the email is a spreadsheet requesting information for both staff and organisation premises and would appreciate if you please complete both parts (workers / organisation) and return it back to me as soon as possible?   
We will continually update and distribute the information as the situation develops. 
It will be really important to work together.
Look forward to hearing back from you very soon.  Thanking you in advance.
 
Kindest regards,
Jacqueline E Molyneaux
Supplier Relationship Officer
Children’s Services
Hammersmith and Fulham Council
 07557 582 429
jacqueline.molyneaux@lbhf.gov.uk
www.lbhf.gov.uk

